
 

 

 Quimatic integrates its 
knowledge to provide bespoke 
solutions to each client  

 
 
 
 

With the development of its Quasar line, Quimatic, 
the company, pursues to integrate all the know-how 
and knowledge it has on hydrocolloids, stabilisers, 
proteins and starches to include them in custom 
made solutions.  For that goal, it is investing in 
increasing its capacity, which will allow it to 
continue delivering innovation to the market. 
 
This Chilean company, with 50 years in the market, 
supplies the food industry productive goods focused 
on innovation, bringing an excellent service.  These 
productive goods are highly technical and very 
oriented to improve quality of clients’ products and 
production efficiency. 
 
Its principal clients are large and mid-sized of the 
food world. 
 
Quimatic has important representations of 
European, North American and other multi-national 
corporations, with which it works to develop the 
market importing products and distributing them.  
Cristián Veth, its CEO, adds they have foreign 
clients and that is a market they are developing. 
 
The company’s main business activity is distribution 
of a series of products in which stand out native and 
modified starches of potato, corn, manioc; 
hydrocolloids in carrageen, very specialised gums, 
dairy and cellulosic derivatives. 
 
In his opinion, Quimatic is present in all food, 
bakery, meat, dairy, candies, agribusiness, 
chocolate and snack categories.  In each of them 
there are key productive goods in their processes. 
 
Among these categories there are starches, where 
it can be found native starches and modified 
starches, which can be processed at higher 
temperatures or required for more complex 
productive processes.  It is an important category, 
because it is used across all industries.  Starches 
are used to stabilise, retain humidity and give 
texture. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
A second category are hydrocolloids, which are 
hydro colloidal system that generate gels that are 
used to give texture, to give body.  It is a category 
where it has vast experience; it is the more 
knowledgeable company in gums.  Today it exists 
gellan gum, one of the most innovative in the 
market, which permits to suspend particles, as 
cocoa or fruit in a solution without adding viscosity 
and this is key because it permits that the product is 
suspended homogeneously in the solution.  This 
solution is new to the market and they work it with a 
Danish company with over 100-year experience in 
gums. 
 
Other innovative products are animal base proteins.  
Clients have started to require protein solutions 
according to the origin, for example a sausage with 
less or without soy protein, but pork protein, which 
are also systems that retain water and improve the 
feeling at biting the product.  The final idea is to 
develop a product closer to the origin of the nature 
of the principal basis of the finished product. 
 
It also counts with an application laboratory, where 
it make prototypes for each product for its clients, it 
develops it and obtain an improved finished 
product.  The goal is to optimise the product to be 
what the client requires, thus avoiding excessive 
high cost industrial tests.  With its Quasar line it is 
growing and innovating, developing new product 
categories that it expects to begin exporting in 
2014. 
 
Within this year’s planning, it is the construction of a 
new plant and new laboratories, with the goal to be 
up to date with allergen handling standards that 
imply important investments.  Also, due to the 
natural growth of the company and its clients’ 
demands, who audit them constantly and whose 
standards they must meet. 
 
During 2013, the company growth was around 15%.  
Veth expects to follow that line in 2014, given local 
developments and that exports should increase. 
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